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(Undefined 2024 )

The annual event is being organised by Chiranthana on 14th Dec at Alliance Francaise.lIt is going to
be a musical extravaganza and sure to entertain everyone.
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Exciting news for Chiranthana: Annual Day preparations:
Bharti Airtel Foundation confers awards every year for the best ~ Undefined 2024 - the annual event is being organised by
corporates doing exemplary work with NGO s nation wide Chiranthana on 14th Dec at Alliance Francaise. Please block the
under various categories, through it's CSR funds. Ribbon dates everyone

communications, our CSR partner, for the last 3 years has been
nominating Chiranthana for these awards. Fortunately , this
vear, we have stood first in the Social Change Maker -
Rehabilitation and Skilling category.
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Chiranthana x Hash hack Code:

Vocational skill unit: Chiranthana collaborates with Hash Hack Code to provide
Executed orders for Redbus and Ramaiah Institute of Management ~ opportunities for children with special needs to learn coding in a
studiesand Vruddhi naturals. The products were stitched atour supportive and inclusive environment. By focusing on both early

- -
- - A

Gubbi Unit and blockprinted at our Vocational skills unit at logic for younger children and creative coding for older students,
Bengaluru. The products were well received and were the program offers a tailored approach that caters to different age
appreciated by the clients. groups and abilities.Congratulations team Chiranthana!!!!
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Exhibitions:

15 Nov : Exhibitions at Dr.Ambedkar Bhavan, Millers Road,
Bengaluru, Trane technologies in association with 18 not out
organised an inclusion drive to support handmade products
made by people with special needs.

FKCCI - International Womens Entrepreneurship Day
scheduled on Friday 22" November 2024 was held at Sir M.V.
Auditorium, K.G.Road, Bengaluru.Chiranthana showcased the
Aase line of products and saw some good sales.

We're grateful for the wonderful support shown this November! Thank you for helping us
continue our mission of empowering special needs adults through meaningful employment
opportunities.



